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Dear Parents and Guardians,

I would like to express my thanks for your support over this first half term as the Head Teacher of Moseley Church of England Primary School. As a staff team, we are dedicated to ensuring that your children have the very best start in life, and your kind messages of thanks mean a great deal to us all.

It has been an exciting week here at school. All classes had the opportunity to engage in a fascinating science workshop, and we were truly impressed with the outstanding science project entries that were brought to school today. The children's enthusiasm and creativity in exploring these projects were a joy to witness. I want to extend my sincere appreciation to you for the hard work and encouragement that has taken place at home. Your involvement in your child's education is invaluable.

In addition to our scientific adventures, we have been dedicating time to learning about Black History as part of Black History Month. This year's focus is 'Celebrating our Sisters.' The children have embraced this theme with enthusiasm, delving into the stories of remarkable women who have made significant contributions to our world. From the Reception class learning about the extraordinary Mary Seacole to Year 4's exploration of the inspirational Nicola Adams and Year 6's study of the trailblazing Wangari Maathai, our students have gained a deeper understanding of the remarkable achievements of these women.

Looking ahead, I would like to remind you that we will be hosting our Parents' Meetings, 'Flourishing Together,' during the first week back after the half term break on Monday, 6th, and Wednesday, 8th. You can expect a confirmation of your time slots to be sent out later this afternoon. We eagerly anticipate your visit to the classrooms, giving you the opportunity to view your child's progress and the work they've been doing in their books.

I would like to share with you all that we interviewed yesterday for the permanent role of SENDCO, I am extremely pleased to announce that Mrs Amion was successful in gaining this role. Mrs Amion has had a great impact and offered support to both children, staff and parents since starting here in September. We are very pleased to have her join our team.  

Date for SEND parents: 
· Tuesday 7th November @ 9:15am.  Lou Bounous from Pupil School Support (PSS) will be holding a session to gain parent views on our school SEN information report. The current version can be found here: https://www.moseleyce.bham.sch.uk/serve_file/9030829 
· Wednesday 8th November @ 9am (see attached flyer). 

Wishing you and your families a restful and enjoyable half term break.
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Warm regards,
Miss Karen Young
 
 Head Teacher Moseley Church of England Primary SchoolTop of Form
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